## Isabella Deans

From:

Flett, Gillian 4

Sent:

27 April 2018 09:49

To:

Isabella Deans; David McKane

Cc:

Alexander Munro

Subject:

Tuk Tuk Special Events PHC Op application [OFFICIAL]

## **OFFICIAL**

## **Dear Civic Enforcement Officers**

In respect of the above application, whilst we think it is apparent that there is almost no occupant protection should the vehicle be involved in any collision or impact, we note that the vehicle has been passed at the vehicle examination centre.

We have made some enquiries nationally and have learned that Edinburgh City Council have received one application for a similar vehicle, albeit electronically powered, and it did not pass their vehicle examination inspection.

Kind regards

Gill

Gill Flett | Licensing Sergeant





## **NORTH EAST DIVISION**

Queen Street Police Office, Queen Street, Aberdeen.

Tel: d

police.uk